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o Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc.

July 07, 2025

Mr. Craig Anderson

AAR Government Services
1100 North Wood Dale Road
Wood Dale, IL 60191

United States

Dear Mr. Craig Anderson:

Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. would like to congratulate AAR Government Services for passing
and completing your re-certification audit on June 13, 2025 to the
AS9100D/AS9120B/AS9110C/ISO 9001:2015/FAA AC 00-56B compliance/No Design standard.
The Executive Committee has approved your facility for re-certification and is in favor of granting
you a certificate of registration.

The certification department will be processing all of your paperwork shortly.
Thank you for choosing Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. We look forward to future business with

AAR Government Services.

Sincerely,

1 ' C: gz '
Denise Collins

Audit Program Coordinator Supervisor
1-800-800-7910 or (248) 358-3388 Ext. 4745
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